
Renovo Borough Council          

128 5th Street, Renovo, PA 17764  

May 26, 2021  

  

A special meeting of the Renovo Borough Council was held on this date starting at 6:00 pm in Council Chambers, 

128 5th Street, Renovo, PA. The meeting was called to order by Council President Ann Tarantella with the Pledge 
of Allegiance to our Flag.  The following Council Members were present; R. Balchun, (left 7:00 pm), Kristy 

Serafini-Brooks (arrived 6:34 pm), David Knauff, Patricia Rauch, J. Simon and Mayor Thomas Tarantella Jr.  Also 

in attendance were Secretary/Treasurer Marsha Davis, and Police Chief Richard Simpson.  

Absent: William Fornwalt III 

  

GALLERY-Empty    

  

UNFINISHED BUSINESS   

  

NEW BUSINESS  

  

Council went into Executive Session at 6:03 pm for personnel issues. 

 

K. Serafini-Brooks arrived at 6:34 pm. 

  

Executive Session ended at 6:49 pm.  

 

A motion was made by J. Simon and seconded by D. Knauff to resolve a personnel matter concerning a 

borough employee.  A voice vote was taken, motion passed unanimously. 

 

Council was presented with a bill from K & L for repairs that needed to be made to the 2014 Dodge Charger in 

the amount of $2138.71. 

 

A motion was made by D. Knauff and seconded by R. Balchun to pay the K & L invoice in the amount of 

$2138.71 for repairs made to the 2014 Dodge Charger.  A voice vote was taken, motion passed unanimously. 

 

R. Balchun left at this time. (7:00 pm) 

 

Council reviewed the applications they received for the Streets & Parks summer position.  D. Knauff, Chairman 

of the Streets Committee, will set up interviews for Tuesday, June 1. 

 

A motion was made by K. Serafini-Brooks and seconded by J. Simon for the position to begin on June 7, 2021 

based on the Street Committees recommendation after the interviews.  A voice vote was taken, motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

A motion was made by K. Serafini-Brooks and seconded by J. Simon to adjourn the meeting at 7:19 pm.  A 

voice vote was taken, motion passed unanimously.  

  

ATTEST: Marsha Davis, Secretary/Treasurer   

Renovo Borough Council  


